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Hello everyone, 

Stay and Learn Sessions   

I hope you enjoyed learning alongside your children this week. We had a great 

turn out and I saw some lovely activities: potion making, shell printing, Ipad 

quizzes and catapult making being just a few. We won’t have a stay and learn 

session next half term, but we will be inviting you to Christmas performances. 

Dates will be shared after half term.  

Spooky Disco 

Thank you to everyone who supported our first fundraiser of the year – our 

Spooky Disco! We raised an amazing £1140.58! This money will go towards the 

redevelopment of Key Stage 2 playground. Thanks to the staff who organised 

and stayed behind to help too.  

After school clubs 

Emails have been sent to year groups offering places for a variety of after 

school clubs next half term. As well as four sports clubs, we have a lego club 

and arts and crafts club.  

Poppy display 

We will be having a whole school poppy display after half term. If there are any 

avid crafters who may be able to knit or crochet a poppy or two, we would 

appreciate any donations. 😊 

Staffing roles and responsibilities 

If you have any concerns about your child, in the first instance I would ask that 

you contact class teacher. If this is not an option, then the next point of call 

would be your child’s phase leader: 

EYFS – Ms Ritchie 

KS1 – Mrs Daly 

KS2 – Ms Buckingham 

After speaking to phase leaders, if you or a phase leader feels there needs to 

be additional support, then a senior member of staff will become involved. 

This would be Miss Jones or Ms Rufus in the first instance.  

Parental Engagement  

Mrs Cunliffe will be in touch after half term with information about two parent 

sessions that we will be offering. The first one will be run by Mr Moffatt and 

will be to support Online Safety – linked to any new devices that children may 

be lucky enough to receive for Christmas. The second will be a Quiet Place 

information session, led by Audrey and Maria.  

 

 

 

Attendance for this half term 

  Year 3 95% 

Reception 96% Year 4 95% 

Year 1 95% Year 5 96% 

Year 2 96% Year 6 93% 

  Average 95% 

The school attendance target is 97%.  

 

 



email: admin@stocktonwood.liverpool.sch.uk 
website: https://stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk/ 

 

 

Important dates:  

Friday 27th October – break up for half term  

Thursday 9th November – Parents’ Evening 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need day – children to come to school in own clothes for a donation 

payable via Parent Pay 

Friday 22nd December – INSET day – school is closed 

Monday 10th June – INSET day – school is closed 

Monday 22nd July – INSET day – school is closed 

 

Have a lovely half term and we will see you Monday 6th November at 8:50am!  

J L Clovis 

Headteacher 
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